
From: Sunshine Herrera 

Sent: Monday, February 17, 2025 3:28 PM

To: Breanna Lemus

Subject: Re: Historical Preservation Committee Meeting for February 18, 2025

Good Afternoon Breanna,  

I am sorry to inform that I will not be able to participate on this board. I didn't realize it 
was 

a monthly meeting. Sorry for any inconvenience, but I'm sure this board would be better 

served with a member who can give the monthly alotted time needed. 

Sunshine Herrera 

Sunshine R. Herrera


